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Renew, Refresh, Reset
Educators have such a unique perspective of so many

things - One of those is summer!  The whole world seems
to start anew in January but educators are blessed with

summer breaks as a time to renew, refresh, and reset as
well . .   We natural ly see this time as a chance to slow
down a bit - No 5:30 a.m. alarm clocks; take time to

ourselves by catching up on reading or taking a vacation;
and start to look ahead to what this next school year has
in store.  As you experience these stages this summer, I

encourage you to look ahead with excitement to the
opportunit ies Alpha Delta Kappa may bring your way.  Plan

to join sisters in fel lowship, celebrate milestones, help
others less fortunate, and make new memories along the
way.  Think about why you have loved Alpha Delta Kappa
and prepare to share that with other educators.  Don’t

keep the fun of Alpha Delta Kappa to yourself.  
 

In sisterly love,
Angie McEachern

acdmor@gmail .com

JULY 2024



 Register for the Member Workshop by
following this link.

https://forms.gle/EH7T8zYSEuLdfmTZ6

SIGN UP NOW

Member

Workshop

Saturday, July 27   Lafayette, Louisiana
10 am - Noon  

South Regional Library- Lafayette Public Library
6101 Johnston St., Lafayette, LA  70503

All members are encouraged to attend.  
We especially encourage current officers and

committee chairmen to come and learn about your
responsibilities.  

This is an excellent opportunity to learn more about
everything that Alpha Delta Kappa has to offer, learn more
about officer responsibilities, and enjoy an outing with your

sisters.  

Saturday, August  3  Shreveport, Louisiana
10 am - Noon  

Hamilton South Caddo Branch- Shreve Memorial Library
2111 Bert Kouns Industrial Loop, Shreveport, LA 71118



IT’S TIME TO TRAVEL!

Louisiana sisters are headed to Georgia to
participate in the Gulf Regional Conference.

Look for pictures next month.    

Invite a Friend or CoWorker
Have you considered who is missing out on the

fun of Alpha Delta Kappa?
Your coworker next door,  the friend you used to teach with
that switched schools, your leadership at your school, your

friend who took a break from Alpha Delta Kappa... All of
these are potential members.  Reach out to check in on them

and plant a seed.  Invite them to your back to school
meeting.  Follow up when the meeting gets closer.



St. Jude Donations     
Longest Day Projects and Alzheimer donations
Bingo at a nursing home     
Battered Women’s Shelter
Local Food Bank     
School Supplies and/or Filled Backpacks
Library books for school library     
School Nurse Supplies
Toys for Tots     
Foster Care parents respite
Supplies for Veterans    
Samaritan’s Purse
Canceled Stamps for Alliance Ministry     
Support a needy Family at Christmas
Purchase Christmas gifts for Foster Children     
Shower Power for the Homeless
Seaman Center     
Blankets for neighbors and cancer patients
Butterfly Bridge (abused kids)   
Animal Shelter

Memorable Altruistic Projects
Collected at Fun Day 2023

As you plan your altruistic projects for the upcoming
biennium, consider one of these altruistic projects that

sisters around our state have participated in.



Ways and Means

These shirts will continue to be available to purchase online.  Make sure to get
yours and wear it to Alpha Delta Kappa events and in public.  

Share the love of Alpha Delta Kappa.

The State Website has some updates as well as
many resources.  Be sure to check it out. 

 https://www.laalphadeltakappa.org/

Important Contact Information
When emailing, always include the chapter name in the subject box.

 Newsletters  should be sent to  
Angie McEachern @ acdmor@gmail.com 

Chapter Minutes should be set to 
Debbie Boudoin @ debbieboudoin@gmail.com

Chapter Photos should be sent to 
Karen Evans @ laadkpictures@gmail.com

Information on the death of a member should be sent to Suzanne Robichaux @
suzanne@viscom.net


